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BANK OF AMERICA COULD LAYOFF 30,000 EMPLOYEES IN THE NEXT FEW YEARS

Bankof America.

Bank of America (BofA) may be planning to layoff around 30,000 people over the next few years. This news comes from the
Charlotte Observer. BofA executives are working on plans regarding downsizing and the bank has already cut jobs. The Wall Street Journal has said that in the
next few months alone, these layoffs could number up to 10,000. Read the original article here: BofA job cuts could reach 30,000: report



